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THE 300 CLUB
Congratulations to Khalid B (7E), Ahmed M (9Y), Salah M (7E), Emilia M (7E), 
Hanan J (9A) and Scarlett Tia H C (7I) for reaching the 300 club. 

Achieving 300 praise points isn't easy. We look forward to seeing who else
will be joining them this term. 

Mr Chan

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Students have been very resilient this week in the extremely cold weather,
it may be March but spring feels a little way off yet. On the note of
resilience, a huge well done to our Year 11 students in their mock
examinations. Thank you again for your support for students who are in
Year 11. 

Year 9 Options Evening was a great opportunity to meet our Year 9 parents
again and to discuss future pathways. All information on subjects can be
found on: https://www.woodsidehighschool.co.uk/Learning/Year-9-
Options/ Please speak to students about option choices and remind them
that they can speak to any member of staff at Woodside to discuss this.

We would also like to thank Year 7 parents who took the option to attend
our Transition and Wellbeing Evening. If at anytime you have any further
questions or would like to ever meet to discuss your child’s progress please
contact: Year7@woodsidehighschool.co.uk

This week begins the first of our weekly visits to the National History
Museum for Year 7 students. If you have a child in Year 7, they will be
visiting soon so please look out for trip forms. 

Kind regards

Ms Wallace
Headteacher
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Y e a r  8  P a r e n t s  a n d  C a r e r s '

E v e n i n g
T u e s d a y  2 1 s t  M a r c h



W o o d s i d e  S p r i n g  T a s t e r
W e d n e s d a y  2 9 t h  M a r c h



Y e a r  7  P a r e n t s  a n d  C a r e r s '

E v e n i n g
T h u r s d a y  2 7 t h  A p r i l

CONTACT US

E n i s  M E H M E T  7 A
L a i l a  K H A N  8 Q

T r i s t a n  W A L M S L E Y  9 Y
D i l a r a  Y A T A R  1 0 Q

C a i r o  K E L L Y  1 1 A



S c h o o l  W i n n e r :
T r i s t a n  W A L M S L E Y  9 Y

PRAISE POINTS WINNERS

NEXT WEEK IS WEEK 2

UPCOMING TRANSITION EVENTS
Woodside Spring Taster - 29th March (4-5:30pm)
Easter School - 3rd April
Summer School - Date TBC 

https://www.woodsidehighschool.co.uk/Learning/Year-9-Options/
mailto:mail@woodsidehighschool.co.uk?subject=Enquiry%20from%20website
mailto:mail@woodsidehighschool.co.uk?subject=Enquiry%20from%20website




Writer's Corner
Do I Still Think?
Ha Thu Tran

I think sometimes that red tastes like
strawberries – other times, blood
Yellow is likeable
But I don’t like seeing it on my hands
Its as sour as green apples
Maybe red always taste like blood
My earrings are red though
I wish I actually had piercings
Birds like blue and grey, don’t they?
They live, lucky to love the sky
I think, without a doubt, that I ’m a bit nice
Burnt wood smells like orange
Mind’s beaten up like a public punching
bag
Do I still think?

Elective Highlight
Woodside’s Got Talent

The Music Electives have been learning how to
play the guitar throughout the Autumn Term.
They have been building on performing, listening
and memory skills - playing the blues and reggae
music. This term they are developing their skills
using mac computers and building on
songwriting techniques.

THE 500 CLUB
Congratulations to Shivam D and Jasmine F for reaching
the 500 club. 

Achieving Silver in the Spring term is a tremendous
achievement, and we look forward to seeing some of
these fine young adults achieving Gold (1000 praise
points) in the near future. 

Mr Chan

GLOBE THEATRE TRIP 
On Monday 6th March, a group of Year 10 students
visited the famous Globe Theatre in London to
complement their English studies.

Despite the gloomy weather, the students enjoyed their
first ever open air theatre performance, with many
stating  they'd like to return to watch another show. 

Mr Chan



MY FIRST MUSICAL 
My first experience of a musical was absolutely
spellbinding, thanks to Channing Cross Theatre. We left
school early and took the tube to go to Leicester Square
to watch the theatre production. The moment the show
began, we were hooked. 

The musical was a production by George Takei, set in
America where during the Japanese-American interment
of World War Two, he explores the struggles that he and
other oriental American citizens faced. 

The dance, music and acting reached out to the hearts of
the audience and gave us all an experience in which we
would cherish forever. Many emotions surfaced
throughout the musical, where themes of romance, family
and war related to many and was delivered through
heartfelt harmonised lyrics, and virtuosic performances. 

I would love to be part of such an experience again and
would like to thank 'Mousetrap' for giving us this
extraordinary opportunity to take a break, and enjoy the
beauty of theatrics. 

Huge thanks to Woodside and Mrs Alpdogan for oganising
the trip. 

Ezel (Y11)

COULD YOU HELP OUR YEAR 10 STUDENTS? 
We are delighted to inform you that Work Experience
Week is back for Year 10s! This year, Work Experience
Week will take place between the 10th - 14th July,
offering our young people an opportunity to gain an
insight into the world of work, and to help them prepare
for the responsibilities and opportunities of adult life. 

As part of the programme, students will need to find their
own placement and we'd like your help. If you have any
work experience opportunities available for our Year 10
students, please email: 
serdane.ozcan@woodsidehighschool.co.uk 
or call 02088896761.

Placements will be health and safety checked prior to the
placement start date. 

The Careers Office 



YEAR 7 UPDATE
To start this bulletin, the Year 7 team wants to send a massive thank you to all those parents who attended the Year 7
Wellbeing and Transition Evening. Woodside is extremely proud of our parents and grateful for their interest in their
children's learning. We are also sorry that some parents missed this opportunity due to other commitments, however I
am sure we will see you soon!
 
As promised, during the meeting, we did the raffle and got a winner who was extremely happy to receive the good
news! Congratulations to Sofia V!

In Science, we want to give a big shout out to: Amir, Yufuf and
Oliver in Mr. Sisupalan´s class who are doing really well. They are
top for excellence and hard work.
 
Our top praise students this week have been:
- Enis
- Sihaam
- Emma
- Duaale
- Sofia
- Leia
- Raqeeb
- Elvin
 
Students who have reached the 500 Praise Points. Well done to
all of you for the amazing work you are doing for your
perseverance and work ethic
- Dimitar
- Kyrie
- Olivia
- Nafisah
- Agit
 

A message from Ms. McCausland to students in 7A Spanish:
7A Spanish were absolutely excellent today. They all have mega praise points and that is 5 each. 
 
Focus - Excellent
Behaviour - Excellent
Helpful - Amazing. 
 
Fantastico y muy bien hecho! - (Fantastic and well done)
 
Miss McCausland
 
I will see you all with more news and photos about our Y7 on the trip to the National History Museum that I am sure
they will enjoy. They will be completing a treasure hunt, because the learning must not stop! The winners will receive
a price! Have a great week you all!
 
Mr. Miranda

CELEBRATING INTERNATIONAL WOMEN'S
DAY IN MUSIC
THEME: #EmbraceEquality

Thank you to all students who participated in the
karaoke celebration in the Music Department on
Wednesday 8th March 2023. It was a special way to
come together and embrace equality!!

Mrs Danso





BOOK REVIEWS






